-----, 2007

(Association Address)

Dear ------(Association Name)----,
This is to inform you that concerns have been raised during Product Approval Program Oversight Committee of the Florida Building Commission, regarding the accountability of companies/members currently using associations’ product approval. It has been expressed that (1) These members do not have accountabilities to the approved product they build, and (2) A track record by which an association’s approved product can be traced to its’ actual manufacturer.  
In order to address these concerns, we advise that the associations of concern undertake one of the following options: 
Option 1: List manufacturers/members utilizing the association’s product approval under one application.  The list will be current, and any removal or addition of manufacturers in the association will require a revision to the application.  This list will be an Acrobat .pdf file upload to the product summary list for each product in the application.

Option 2: Provide for a hyperlink, or web address, displayed in the BCIS product approval application under “limits of use” in the product summary list. This link will be easily accessible, continuously updated members list maintained on the association’s website.  This method will allow associations to update their members as needed and alleviate any revisions to the application itself on the Product Approval website.  

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

Joe Bigelow

Product Approval

Building Codes and Standards Office
Florida Department of Community Affairs
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100
850-922-1870 – Direct Line
Fax: 850-414-8436
joe.bigelow@dca.state.fl.us
